
 

 

 

 

Dear Mark Twain Families, 

We are excited to announce our Santa Secret Shop is coming! 

It will be held on Monday Dec 4th thru Thursday Dec 7th in the Media 

Center. 

The Santa Shop will enable your child to purchase their own special 

holiday gifts for family and friends. There will be an affordable selection 

of items for everyone.  

In order for our shop to be a success we are asking for volunteers to help 

assist the children with their shopping. We know the holiday season is a 

very busy time for everyone, but we would appreciate your support! 

Please see the info below for the sign up genius link.  Any questions 

please feel to reach out to me! 

 

Sincerely, 

Allison Belyea             

586-601-4721 

Aib1011@yahoo.com 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F084FA5A929A0FA7-46089941-santa 
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